
 

 

A Wedding in Schroon Lake 
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November 8-9th marked the 7th time we have hosted 
Reverb in Glens Falls, NY. This year we broke the record 
for highest attendance ever: 1,516! During our event, 
Pastor Chris Goeppner shared the truth of the Gospel 
and 143 students responded to the invitation. Of those 
who responded, 95 made professions of faith, 26 made a 
dedication decision, and 22 of them came back to talk to 
a counselor but made no decision.  

GLENS FALLS REVERB 

Glens Falls Reverb 2024 
Attendance: 1,516 

Counselor’s Meeting @  
Glens Falls Reverb 

Word of Life Women’s Soccer Team 
prepping for the Brazil Missions Trip 

Please pray for those 22 who showed interest in the Gospel, but 
have yet to believe in Jesus for salvation. Pray also for the follow 
up that will happen with those who trusted Christ. 
 

As you can imagine, with an attendance of over 1,500, we needed 
a big staff to help us with this event. Thank you to the 120 people 
who helped make Reverb happen. A special thank you to the Word 
of Life Bible Institute students and the students from Northeastern 
Baptist College who served all night at the Dome, the bowling   
alleys and at Sky Zone. Thank you to Rico Lopez and Tatianne 
O’Bradovic for running the Dome and the Dome Leader’s Room! 
 

Each year at Reverb we offer a “Student Reaching Student” tick-
ets—these are half-price ticket for students who are unsaved. 
These tickets are funded by people who love Reverb and want to 
see students come to Jesus. This year, we sold all of the half-price 
tickets that we had funded. Please pray that we can find more 
sponsors for these tickets so we can continue to make this      
available. If you are interested in being one of those sponsors, you 
can use the following link for Student Reaching Student tickets: 
https://give.wol.org/0CR06C.  
 
In addition, with an attendance of over 1,500, we have maxed out 
our capacity for the venues that we use. Please pray with us that 
we will be able to find other venues to use during the after-
midnight portion of the event that will allow us to minister to 2,000 
students or more. 

Conferences & Speaking 

On November 16th, Paul officiated the wedding of Thomas Arnett 
and Mackenzie Beasley, here in Schroon Lake. Thomas was a 
teenager in the youth group when Paul was the youth pastor at 
Monclova Road Baptist Church. In addition to officiating the      
wedding, we were able to host several members of the Arnett   
Family and a few of the groomsmen. The groomsmen were also 
students in the youth group at MRBC. 
For several weeks leading up to the wedding, we had the privilege 
of meeting with Thomas and Mackenzie for premarital counseling. 
We were so grateful to be given the opportunity to participate in 
this special event in their lives. 

In addition to preparing for Reverb, Paul continued to have oppor-
tunities to minister. In September, we were able to share the Gos-
pel at an Evangelistic Carnival in Thurman, NY. The weekend 
of October 19th-20th we were @ Perth Bible Church for Mis-
sions Conference. Paul was given the opportunity to teach that 
Sunday Morning. On Sunday, October 20th, Paul had the chance 
to speak at our home church. The week of October 24th-27th, 
we were involved with the Word of Life Missions Conference. 
As normal, we hosted a bunch of missionaries in our home and 
connected with the students on campus about missions.  

Packing Throw Bags for 
Glens Falls Reverb 

Evangelistic Carnival Team 
@ Thurman Baptist Church 

https://give.wol.org/0CR06C


PAULTATIANNELIANACIERA 

Next Steps Message 
Rutland, VT 
November 24, 2024 
 
Preaching @ Calvary Baptist 
Seymour, IN 
December 1, 2024 
 
Youth Leader Training  
Seymour, IN 
December 1, 2024 
 
Speaking @ Reverb 
Cleveland, OH 
December 6, 2024 
 
Fifty1 Writing Team 
Hudson, FL 
January 5-10, 2025 
 
Connect Conference 
Vermont 
January 18, 2025 
 
Snow Camp - Weekend #1 
January 24-26, 2025 
 
Snow Camp - Weekend #2 
January 24-26, 2025 
 
Snow Camp - Weekend #3 
January 31-February 2, 2025 
 
Next Steps Message 
Mountainside Bible Chapel 
February 2, 2025 

Coming Events 

thank you! 
SUPPORTED 

100% 
Thank you to everyone who is investing in the ministry. We are so grateful for the prayer and financial support. (www.give.wol.org/paulobradovic) 

BRADOVICS O’ T  H  E 

FAMILY NEWS 
SEPTEMBER: Soccer started; Paul and Tati coached Liana and Ciera’s team. We took some time as a family at the 
Silver Bay YMCA; archery, climbing wall, kayaking, frisbee golf, geocaching, and meeting new friends.   
 

OCTOBER: Soccer continued; Liana scored two goals this year; we went apple picking; we bought a much-needed new 
vehicle with AWD; we served in several ministry projects together; soccer concluded; Liana won the 2024 Golden Ball. 
. 

NOVEMBER: We all served at the Glens Falls Reverb; ministered to many Bible Institute students; celebrated Ciera’s 
Gotcha Day! 

Currently, we have 12 interns in 7 states. Six of them are in their first year of 
the internship and 6 are in their second year. We have already had three 
more students apply for the internship and applications are not due until 
March! It will be great to see what God will do in the new class of interns that 
we will have this year. Please pray for the interns that are on the field and for 
God to send more students to the internship for the 2025-2027 class. 

 

Apple Picking A.H.E.F. Soccer Archery @ Silver 
Bay YMCA 

Preparing Counselor’s Packs for 
Glens Falls Reverb 

Happy Gotcha 
Day! 

A.H.E.F. Soccer Apple Picking 

YOUTH MINISTRY INTERNSHIP UPDATE 

REVERB - CLEVELAND, OHIO 
On December 6, 2024, Paul will have the opportunity to share the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ at the Reverb event in Cleveland, Ohio. This is 
an exciting opportunity because this is the Reverb Event that we used 
to take our students from Monclova Road Baptist Church to when we 
were serving in Ohio.  
 
 

Please take the time right now to open your phone and place a      
reminder on your calendar to pray for Paul about 10:00p on Friday, 
December 6th. Pray that the Gospel will be clear, that the Holy Spirit 
will convict, and that God will draw many to Himself through the mes-
sage of the Gospel @ the Cleveland Reverb.  

MINISTRY IN BRAZIL IN 2025 
God has given our family a great opportunity for April 2025. Tati was asked 
by our pastor to suggest a place of ministry in Brazil for the women’s soccer 
team; Pastor Chad is the Women’s Soccer Coach at the Bible Institute. Tati 
connected the team with Word of Life’s Team in Northeast Brazil. The whole 
team will take a missions trip and has invited our family to minister with 
them.  
In addition to the ministry with the soccer team, our family will remain in Bra-
zil and minister with Telemaco Moraes @ the Seminary/English Speaking 
School in Carpina, Brazil. The total cost of this trip for all four of us will be 
$4,523. If the Lord lays it on your heart to support us for this special project, 
gifts can be given at the following site: https://give.wol.org/0CL29B. Please 
keep us in prayer as we help the Women’s Soccer Team prepare for the trip 
and for us when we get to Brazil to share the love of Jesus everywhere we 
go.  

https://give.wol.org/0CL29B

